
From: Michael Rizzo [mailto:mrizzo@asu.asn.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 2 July 2019 11:48 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Emma Clements (EClements@walga.asn.au) 
Subject: AM2017/51-Overtime for Casuals in Local Government Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Vice President Hatcher, I write in regard to AM2017/51-Overtime for Casuals in the Local 
Government Industry Award 2010, to inform you that the ASU supports the submission of WALGA 
dated 28 June 2019 where in Attachment A it proposes amendments to the Local Government 
Industry Award Exposure Draft 2019. Thank you, Michael. 
 
 
 
Regards 
Michael Rizzo 
National Industrial Officer 
 
Australian Services Union - National Office Ground Floor, 116 Queensberry Street, Carlton South 
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